
   

       Ardleigh Green Family Centre 

Our Family Centre holds a 

Baby Club on a Thursday 

morning for children 0-4 

years and on a Friday morning 

0 -1 year. 

Both start from 10 am 

All welcome! 

 
It has been a busy week in school with visitors from both The Balkans and 

Japan who were interested in seeing our use of computing and technology in 

school.  The children, as always, were fantastic and our visitors were very 

impressed.   

We are really looking forward to seeing you at our Coffee Mornings next week 

and being able to share with you some aspects of online safety and 

communication via our website and ‘app’.  Please do take a look at our News 

Video uploaded by Mr Morris each week – this is a great way to keep up with 

all that is going on in school. 

 A letter has been sent home today regarding our Book Fair – please do come 

and support the school by purchasing books.  We have also sent home details 

of our Illustrator competition, which is open to all year groups. 

With many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Johnson, Deputy Head Teacher 

Stars of the Week   
Ben Hancock, Joseph Goodwin, Orla Boraster, Sadie Savill, Jordan 

Taylor, Harrison Davey, Zach Mayhew, Simrit Puaar, Oliver 
Furner, Quadra Yuseff, Parizeh Malik, Usman Lone, Olivia O’ 

Connor, Daisy Ilett Tuck and Charlie Woollard 

Congratulations!

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Weekly Attendance for 

week: 22nd - 26th January 
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BOOK FAIR 

Our book fair will be taking 

place from Monday 5- 

Thursday 8th February. A 

letter has been sent home 

today. 

Calling All Disco Divas! 

Don’t forget our School 

Discos on 

Wednesday 21
st 

 (Year 3 

and 4) and 22
nd

 

February (Year 5 and 6) 


